


          

 
               

           
           

              

 
             

                
             

          
 

which have been thoroughly discussed with Warrington Borough Council and documented 
accordingly. 

I propose you revisit previous proposals and outcomes for this area and then also revisit your 
Strategic Assessment and amend the concluding comments based not on what the 
developer/landowner thinks, but on the views of local residents, professional organisations and 
the wider communities who would be adversely affected should this build be allowed to go 
ahead. 

I have no doubt that the Developer/Landowner will continue to re-apply for planning permission 
in the hopes of wearing people down and eventually getting permission to go ahead but I would 
urge Warrington Borough Council to listen to their constituents and look to more suitable 
locations for new builds on brown field sites not green field. 




